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29 January 2024 

 

Christopher Hetherington  

  

 

Dear Christopher  

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act (LGOIMA) 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 10 December 2023 for: 

“All information and correspondence from 15 November until now, regarding the 
advice or decision to change the prioiritisation of the $13 million plan to improve 
the odour issues at the seaview Wastewater Treatment Plant in the Long Term 
Plan.”    

On 15 December 2023, we transferred your request in part to Wellington Water 
Limited (WWL) under section 12 of the LGOIMA. 

This is because the information to which your request relates in particular 
regarding the advice to change the prioritisation of the $13 million plan to 
improve the odour issues at the Seaview Wastewater Treatment Plant in the Long 
Term Plan is not held by us but is believed to be held by WWL. 

Answer: 

Information relevant to your request. 

1. Email chain between Bruce Hodgins (HCC) and staff at WWL – see 
attachment 1. 

2. Agenda of Long Term Plan/Annual Plan Subcommittee - Monday, 27 
November 2023 - 
https://huttcity.infocouncil.biz/Open/2023/11/LTPAP 27112023 AGN 3176 A
T.PDF   



Document Name / XX Month XXXX / Version XX P.2 

Please see pages 109 to 136 -Three Waters Capital Investment Options for 
the Draft long Term Plan 2024-34.  

3. Link to the HCC website where you will find links to Facebook and Youtube 
where you can view the video on Long Term Plan/ Annual Plan 
Subcommittee meeting 27 November 2023 
https://www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/council-meetings/watch-council-
meetings-online 
Please note time periods – 1.09 to 1.20 and 1.32 to 1.34 

 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response to your information request may be published on 
Hutt City Council’s website. Please refer to the following link: 
www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contactus/make-an-official-information-act-
request/proactive-releases  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lakna Siriwardena 

Legal Operations Advisor 

 




